At Priory Primary School we intend
that our uniform is smart, practical
and affordable.

We believe that our uniform will help
to encourage positive attitudes in the
children, towards learning and our
school identity.

It also helps us to fulfil our value of
equality for all, by ensuring families
can afford to dress their children for
school without the social pressure of
expensive trends and fashions.

PLEASE NAME ALL CLOTHING /
ITEMS

We cannot return misplaced items to
their owner if clothes and other items
are not named.




